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Printed by: Adding Value Solutions Limited 
2 Friars Workshop, The Friars, Jedburgh, Roxburghshire, TD8 6BN 

M : 07768 653017 T : 0870 360 7000 F : 0870 360 7001 
E : stephen@addingvaluesolutions.co.uk  - W : www.addingvaluesolutions.co.uk 

MORRIS MINOR REGALIA - DORSET BRANCH  
Our Branch Regalia stock is managed by Dave & Jackie Walker and is available at Club Nights and our 

outdoor events. (The illustrated stock list is shown on the website www.dorsetmmoc.co.uk) 
 

Model small cars                  £ 3.75 
Model vans 1/26 scale         £ 3.50 
Money box vans                   £12.50 
Club DVD                               £ 1.00 
Greeting cards each             £ 1.35 
6 pack greeting cards           £ 7.00 
Key hangers in shape of cars,  
  made in steel   £ 9.00  
Same as above with 2 cars   £15.00 
Ice scrapers                           £ 0.50 
Sew-on patches   £ 6.50 
Tissue Holders   £ 1.99 

Coasters   £ 0.50 
Playing cards                         £ 1.00 
Cloth caps with Dorset logo  £12.50 
Caps with LED in peak           £12.50 
Beenie Hats   £ 8.00 
Sweat shirts                          £14.00 
Fleeces                                   £21.00 
Hoodie fleece                         £20.00 
Waterproofs                           £15.00 
Polo shirts with logo             £15.00 
Beaulieu clock                        £5.00 
Key rings/bottle openers        £3.50 

Morris Minor Regalia Catalogue 
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NEWSLETTER 

MORRIS MINOR OWNERS CLUB 

www.dorsetmmoc.co.uk 
August 2018, Volume 21, Issue 9 
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Dorset Branch of the Morris Minor Owners Club 

Helping to preserve the post war Morris Minor in the  Dorset area and beyond 

The MMOC Dorset Branch  

was founded in 1980 by Graham Melly and chaired in the early days by Aubrey Batt. It is a Branch 
of the National Morris Minor Owners Club but has its own accounts and organisation (see Consti-
tution for further details) We meet on the first Wednesday of every month (7:30 for 8:00) at the 
Bournemouth Electric Club, Broadway Lane, BH8 0AA. We have an active calendar of events 
throughout the year – particularly in the Summer months when we attend many rallies and other 
shows. The monthly Club Night is an opportunity to meet the other enthusiasts and enjoy a 
presentation or other activity organised by the Committee.  Please note that the Dorset Branch 
MMOC will accept no liability in respect of goods or services provided by advertisers. No recommendation is 
implied. 

Membership currently costs £10 per year,£12.50 for joint membership.  

Please ask Branch Secretary if you  require a copy of the Dorset Branch Constitution. (Also available 

on website.) For more details contact Laurie Blewer on  01202 522673 or John Jenkinson on 01202 
576690  

Advertising: Cars or spares for sale or wanted £5 per entry (Free to members). Traders 

Key Contacts 

President  
Non-Committee posts 

Committee Members—’17’18  
Website editor 
01202 573494  

Brian Wood  
brian@dorsetmmoc.co.uk Chairman John Jenkinson 

01202 576690 

Secretary 
07947 525884 

Laurie Blewer 
01202 522673 

Newsletter editor 
0777 6190807 

Natasja Dumay 
natasja.dumay@gmail.com 

Treasurer Jacky Wood 
01202 573494  

Regalia Dave & Jackie Walker 
01202 877972  

Membership  
Secretary 

Brian Ford 
07502161535  

Raffle  
Coordinators 

Chris Tilly 
Margaret Pateman 

Events organisor/ 
H&S supervisor 

Andy Dibb 
01590 674557  

Caterers Sue Blewer 
Lyn Gerry 

Welfare/
technical advisor 

Eddie Pateman 
07940 518627  

 

Spares Manager Brian Wood 
07411 116336 

FRONT COVER:  

 
Holdenhurst Fete 2018 
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Forthcoming Events (see also www.dorsetmmoc.co.uk) 

(Don’t forget to check the website for latest updates to events) 

2018 

1st August Club Night—Gardening Competition 

5th August Lymington Classic Car Show, Pennington 9am 

10th-12th August Purbeck Rally, Worgret Road, Wareham, BH20 6AB  10am 

26th August Laurie & Vic’s Garden Party, 12noon—4pm, Headswell Crescent 
BH10 6LF All proceeds to Julia’s House 

1st—2nd September Beaulieu International Autojumble, Beaulieu Motor Museum 

1st—2nd September MMOC Isle of Wight Branch Rally, Havenstreet Railway Centre 
(IOW), 9am  email: bas.boy.will@googlemail.com 

2nd September  Classic Cars on the Prom—Christchurch Quay 

5th September Club Night—tbc 

30th September  Classic Cars on the Prom—Christchurch Quay 

3rd October Club Night—AGM 

7th October Portland House Open Day—Portland House, Weymouth 

7th November Club Night—Talk by Darren from Timeless Classics Ltd 

5th December Club Night—tbc 

29th December Mistletoe Meander, start from Electric Club 

 

Old Factory Buildings, Battenhurst Road, Stonegate, Wadhurst 

E.Sussex, TN5 7DU. Parts: 01580 200203 

www.morrisminors.com 

 

1469 Wimborne Road Northborne Bournemouth BH10 7BQ 

01202 573698 / 576653 

 

TIM LANG 
CLASSICS 

 
R E S T O R A T I O N  C E N T R E  

FOR ALL YOUR GARAGE WORK SERVICES AND RESTORATION/RENOVATION 
PROJECTS. HIGHLY REGARDED BY MMOC MEMBERS. FOR AN HONEST AND 

RELIABLE SERVICE PLEASE CONTACT US ON: 01823 461861 
enquiries@minormagic.co.uk   wwwcarrestorationuk.co.uk  

http://dorsetmmoc.co.uk/wordpress/events/
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Crossword: answers 

Looking for a new bed? 
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Inside this issue…. 

The Dorset Branch Newsletter is published on the first Wednesday of the month 
and sent by post to paid-up members. It is also available for download from the 
Internet usually about 10 days before the Club Night. 

CLUB NIGHT ACTIVITY:   
Eddie’s Garden Competition  

Volume 21 Issue 9 

August 2018 

MORRIS MINOR OWNERS CLUB 
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Editorial 

 

Natasja 

         
Bonjour!! You’re probably thinking: is this Déjà vu or is Natasja try-
ing to fit as many French words into one paragraph? 
 
Well I wouldn’t put it past myself to do such a thing—but in actual 
fact, Cyril and I are off to France again!! (wouldn’t you know it!). 
And thanks again to mobile mechanic Martin Feltham, I am now 

leaving sunny Blighty slightly more reassured we’ll get there in the heatwave. 
Reason being is that since our return from MOT, Cyril has been leaking rather a lot 
of oil. Based on its location and its symptoms, discussions were had between the 
experts about what might be wrong with Cyril. It ranged between the case cover 
oil seal or half gasket to the crankshaft—which varies greatly in complexity and 
cost.  
 
Whilst it wasn’t going to stop me from getting to  France in one piece (and back!) 
if it was any of those ‘conditions’, I preferred to get it sorted if possible. As the 
crankshaft was the most expensive and intrusive (and probably unlikely to be 
completed prior to me leaving), Brian Wood, Brian Tilley and Martin Feltham 
agreed to fit a new engine sump & gaskets. I am so happy to tell you not a drop of 
oil has fallen from this location since. I’m so pleased. 
 
By the time Club Night comes along, I should hopefully be back from my wee trip 
across the Channel. I am going to attend an event called Rétro Festival de la Côte 
d'Opale. It’s in a small town just outside Calais called Marquise. And this is the 
first French town to be solely reserved for classic cars and retro exhibitions once 
every two years during the last weekend of July. They totally empty out the town 
of modern vehicles and even hire actors to dress up like milkmen, policemen, 
nurses and mothers with prams etc—all dressed in that same era. Anyone who 
comes along in a period car and period dress is given free breakfast.  
 
My parents and myself attended for the first time 2 years ago and had a fantastic 
time. Aside from the many different ‘mainland’ European car brands, there were 
also many mopeds (Solex’), scooters and motorbikes as well as caravans and tents 
of the 1960s.  
 
It was a memory lane for my parents—and so we’re all very much looking forward 
to it.  More news in the next newsletter no doubt. In this newsletter I would like 
to draw your special attention to a fundraising appeal for a little boy who really 
could do with our support: as a club could we give Love to Lewis? 
 
See you at Club Night! 
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 M R F CLASSICS— MOBILE MECHANIC 

Servicing & repairs: specialising in classic cars 

British Leyland trained:45 years in motor trade 

No obligation quotes & consultations: Dorset MMOC 

member 

Contact MARTIN: 07521 643751 

e:mrfclassics@talktalk.net  

 01425 404142 Office 
07802 200935 mobile 
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New Morris Minor Spares 
are available through the club. The 
current list is posted on the website 
under the ‘New Spares’ tab. We can 
also order other items for you—usually 
saving the postage cost. 

Brian. 07411 116336 
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We also have some reconditioned fuel 

pumps for sale at £55 each (£50 to Branch 

Members) Postage is about £5. Standard 

Rebuilt HS2 carburettors for 948 and 
1098 £105 each plus £25 exchange 

surcharge. (Others reconditioned to 

News from the Spares Department 

Please mention where you saw the ad when you respond, thanks 

For Sale & Wanted & Club Notices—Cont. 
Please mention where you saw the ad when you respond, thanks 

For Sale:  
•Large capacity ( 9 gallon ) Saloon / Traveller / Convertible petrol tank   £110  
Please contact Steven Loder on 07748 154474 

Back by popular demand  
High Quality Beru coils.  
£39—or £35.10 to Branch  
Members  

Seymour’s Vehicle 
Restorations 

RELIABLE SERVICE PLEASE CONTACT US ON: 07778 385541 

 

Tired or stressed with life/ 
driving?  

Have a relaxing massage 
at home!  

Treatments from £30  
 

 Specialised Preg-

nancy Massage available.  

 Introductory rates for validated 

DMMOC members upon presenta-
tion of this advert (1 per customer).  

Phone Rachel on 07854 849866 for more 
details and to discuss your treatment. 
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Annual Dinner and Dance—2019 

Well doesn’t time fly when you’re having fun!! It is time to let you know the details 
for our much loved Annual Dinner and Dance for 2019—which will take as below: 

Where?  Dudsbury Golf Club & Hotel, 64 Christchurch Road, Ferndown  
  Bournemouth, Dorset BH22 8ST 
When?  Saturday 12 January 2019 
How much? Meal & entertainment £29 per head (plus supplement on  
      menu if required) 
  Room Price (if required): £90 (includes bed and breakfast + use 
       of spa) 
To Book:  Complete the form in September’s newsletter (or download it from 

    the DMMOC website) and submit by December Club night. 

 

Menu 
 

Starters 
 Prawn Cocktail 
 Creamed Celeriac & Watercress Soup (V) 
 Honey Glazed Ham Hock & Cranberry Terrine (Served with Port Jelly & 

Crisp Crostini) 
 Duo of Melon, Orange and Blueberry Cocktail (V) (Served with Stem 

Ginger  Sorbet) 

 

Mains 
 Traditional Roast Turkey (Served with Chipolatas, Savoury Stuffing & Home-

made Cranberry Sauce) 

 Oven Roasted Lamb Rack (On a tablet of Leek Mash & Marinated Lamb Jus) 

 Pan Fried Seabass Fillet (Served with Wilted Pak Choi with a Lemon & Parsley 
Butter) 

 Pumpkin, Chestnut & Goats Cheese Gratin (V) 

 Served with a selection of Fresh Seasonal Vegetables and Baby Roast & Minted 
New Potatoes 

 

Deserts 
 Christmas Pudding  (Served with Brandy Sauce) 

 Raspberry Pannacotta (Served with Pear Jam & Ginger Tuille Biscuits) 

 Black Cherry & Rum Cheesecake 

 Cheese Plate (Stilton, Brie, Red Leicester & Camembert & Mature Cheddar – 
Served with Grapes, Celery, Figs & Homemade Chutney (£4.50 Supplement) 

 

Coffee and After Dinner Mints 
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This event took place from Saturday, 7th July 
until Saturday, 14th July and we went along 
for the week, as did fellow Dorset MMOC 
members Dave and Jackie, Jim and Jenny and 
Brian and Lyn.  The weather was superb and 
it was certainly hot enough to have a dip in 
the sea at Charmouth, which was a refreshing 
experience!  We stayed at Newlands Holiday 
Park just outside Charmouth and were lucky 
to have a well equipped mobile home with a 
view of the surrounding countryside. 
 
There were over 70 Morris Minors on site as 
well as an Austin 1100, a Morris MO Oxford 
and a Wolseley.  Interestingly there were 
some pristine Minors in various colours that I 
had not seen before, but perhaps this was 
not surprising because the participants of 
MOT UK, of which there were over 140, had 
come from all over the UK and even from 
Belgium. 
 

Bill and Lesley Hewlett, the organisers of MOT 
UK did an excellent job and had sorted out in 
advance a variety of activities for people and 
their cars to participate in. Nothing was compul-
sory but there were trips out to Mapperton 
House and Gardens, Seaton Tramway and Muse-
um and the Fleet Air Arm Museum at Yeovilton. 
There were also evening events such as the Quiz, 

the Barbecue and the Farewell Meal at Lyme Regis, which included an Auction 
and a Charity Raffle.  The Walk and the Cream Tea were also enjoyable! 
 
We did a separate visit to the impressive Forde Abbey and Gardens with Dave, 
Jackie and Monique and on another occasion Angi and I walked along the lovely 
Undercliff path between Lyme Regis and Seaton. 
 

 

M OT UK: in Dorset!  
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For Sale & Wanted & Club Notices 

Please mention where you saw the ad when you respond, thanks 

In exchange for donation to Alzheimers Charity:  

 6.5 gallon fuel tank to fit a saloon/traveller - needs cleaning out inside but leak free. 

 four lever arm shocks - two right, two left - again ok but may benefit from a refurb. 
It's all surplus to requirements from a project and would just like them to go to a good 
home. Suggested donation in region of £40. I'm based in Milford on Sea - recipient would 
need to collect . Please call Andy Atherton on 07711 243115  or email an-
drew@herton.co.uk  

For Sale: Practical Classics Magazines from Edition Number 1 (May 1980) through to 
2006.  Believed complete but work on the basis that 2 or 3 may have gone missing over 
time.  Just looking for a good home for them & a nominal donation to the Bourne-
mouth  Multiple Sclerosis Centre (based in West Parley).  Peter Houghton 01202 897594 or 
e-mail peterhoughton24@hotmail.com  

For sale: Easy to live with classic. 
1957, 2 door saloon, 948cc Morris Minor. 
Some modifications. Needs TLC to reach full potential. 
Owners move abroad forces reluctant sale. 
Garage stored for last 2 years. 
£3450.00 o.n.o. Tel: Sandra 07957 655909 or Home 01202 
580487 

For Sale:  
Morris  Minor style 5' x 5' box trailer.  
Built to a high specification. Never used and 
garage stored. Building included 14" wheels 
with Morris hubcaps, jockey wheel, space for 
spare wheel, full wiring. Looks the part when 
towed by a Morris Minor/Traveller or Pick up 
£345 contact Derek Shearman 01258 857492 
or 07593 623721  

mailto:andrew@herton.co.uk
mailto:andrew@herton.co.uk
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Word Search—’Summer’ 
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By Nick and Angi Odell  

The Morris Minor Drive was a successful 
event.  So as not to cause unnecessary 
congestion, the Minors set off in batches 
and were soon doing a fantastic circuit 
including plenty of Dorset scenery.   
 
The cars chugged along the single- track 
roads and isolated villages rather like 
they would have done in the 1950s and 
1960s – time seemed to have stood still! 
 
Because we like Sidmouth, having stayed 
there on Dorset MMOC week-ends, we 
couldn’t resist revisiting the town and 
indulging in tea and cakes in Fields De-
partment store which is still happily alive 
and kicking! 
 
We certainly enjoyed our first MOT UK 
and Bill and Lesley Hewlett deserve much 
credit for its enduring success – this was 
the tenth one to have taken place.  

Following careful consideration. the Committee have decided not to attend the Beau-
lieu International Autojumble with our spares stand this year (as we have done for the 
past 5 years or so). This doesn't mean that we will not do it again in the future.  

 

The reasons are mainly personal, as many of the usual helpers have family issues to 
deal with. It has also become evident that the benefit of the attendance at this show is 
not felt by the Branch membership as the majority of the customers are non-members 
and public at large. There is usually a nett cost to the Branch as the pitch fees are quite 
high for this event and this, together with the cost of transport etc. makes this opera-
tion a loss-maker.  

 

We hope that this will not cause too much disappointment and I would like to assure 
everyone that the spares department is still alive and well and doing good business!   

 

Brian Wood 

Beaulieu International Autojumble (Sep’18) 
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Chairman’s Report 

Good eventing and welcome to August club night.  
 
Tonight is the gardening competition organised by Eddie Pateman, 
so lets have a good show of veg, potted plants and cut flowers to 
fill the room with colour. Also, I would like to thank the members 
for their support of this activity.  

 
We had a good turnout of cars for the Holdenhurst Village Fete - a 

lot better than last year. I would like to thank the Club Newsletter 
Editor, Natasja for last months newsletter piece on Moggyfest. I though 

that the the write up and pictures were great in the magazine.  
 
The Committee are still seeking a suitable site for the 2019 Branch Rally so if 
you can help please let us know.  
 
I still have a couple of rooms left for the Lord Mayor's show visit to London 
on the 9-10-11 November; so if you would like to come along, please let me 
know.  
 
I had a phone call from the organisers of a new classic car show being organ-
ised at Boscombe High street inside the Sovereign Centre on 15-16 Septem-
ber - More information to follow.  
 
The Committee have booked a new venue for the Annual Dinner and Dance 
on 12 January 2019 at the Dudsbury Golf Club Bentley's Restaurant. If you 
wish to book a room for the night it includes a full English Breakfast and use 
of the Spa.  
 
I hope to see some of the Branch members at the Lymington Classic Car 
Show and am hoping to have a stall at the Boot sale. The Committee have 
decided not to have a club parts stand at the International Autojumble at 
Beaulieu in September this year owing to the high cost.  
 
I would like to pass on congratulations on behalf of Ann and myself and the 
Committee to Laurie and Vic on the arrival of their son Lewis. 
Thats all for now, Happy Motoring,  your Chairman         

John Jenkinson 
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ACCIDENT REPAIR CENTRE. 

Specialist body repairs and paintwork: Free estimates. 
All insurance repairs undertaken. Collection and deliv-

ery service. 

Low Bake Oven 

COLIN HUGHES 
Body Jig 

MIKE DREWETT 

UNIT 5, BROOK PARK, 27 BROOK ROAD, 
WIMBORNE, DORSET, BH21 2BH. Telephone 

(01202) 887727 www.bodycare-arc.co.uk 

New Morris Minor Spares 
are available through the club. The current 

list is posted on the website under the 
‘New Spares’ tab. We can also order other 
items for you—usually saving the postage 

cost. 
Brian. 07411 116336 

 

Mr. Stephen Swan 01202 576812 

http://www.bournemouthcomputerrepair.co.uk 

info@bournemouthcomputerrepair.co.uk 

Computer Repairs | Sales | Services | Mac + PC Support 

Little Canford Garage Ltd. 

We specialise in all aspects of car repairs (ask for Colin) 

98 Wimborne Road West, 
Wimborne, 
Dorset, BH21 2DS, 
littlecanford@yahoo.co.uk 

Tel: 01202 883243 or 01202 886980 

*Servicing (classic and modern) 
*MOT s (inc. Class IV & VII) 
*Car Repairs 
*Car Diagnostics 
(discount on MOT’s for Club Members) 

BOSCH SERVICING 
CENTRE 

 

Old Autos 
Old, Interesting and Classic Cars in any condition 

BOUGHT AND SOLD 
Paul 07890 096907, Ken 07814 385781 

old_auto@yahoo.co.uk 
Open Friday and Saturday or by appointment 

Southfields Farm, Church Ln, W.Parley, BH22 8TR 
 

http://www.bournemouthcomputerrepair.co.uk/
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Appeal: Love for Lewis 

This is Louis. He’s 3 years old, from Salisbury and was 
born with an extremely rare genetic condition called 
CDG Type 1A which means he has global develop-
mental delay. 
 
Louis lives with his mum, Lucy Dunn. She’s trying to  
raise £40,000 to fund intensive physiotherapy and 
specialist speech and language therapy that cannot 
be funded by the NHS to help Louis learn to walk and 
talk.  She launched the ‘Love for Louis’ campaign in 
August ’17 and has so far raised  just over £6,000—so there is still along way to go. 
And anyone who has tried fundraising for their beloved charities knows how hard 
it is to get people to donate to a good cause. And as Louis’ condition is so rare, 
there’s no charity to support him.   
 
Louis has been through more than you would want any child to go through in a 
lifetime, but he remains happy, playful and full of fun. At 2 and a half he is still una-
ble to sit unaided, crawl, walk or talk. He is progressing, albeit very slowly, and his 
family knows he has so much potential.  His mum Lucy said “He is getting frustrat-
ed with it as he is so close. One day he will get up and start walking.” 
 
A week of therapy costs £1000. It is really working and allows Louis to achieve so 
much. But it needs to be continued therapy. With the right level of therapy we can 
help Louis to be able to walk and talk, so if you feel willing and able to support a 
small boy with big challenges to have the best shot at life, then please help by 
making a donation—however small. You could also support the campaign by 
hosting coffee mornings, disco events as well as taking on sponsored challenges. 
 
To donate go to treeofhope.org.uk/loveforlouis17/. Anyone who wants host an 
event or donate raffle prizes can get in touch via the Love for Louis Facebook page. 
 If you want to donate in any other way, please see the poster on page 12 for more 
ways to give or to contact Lucy. Alternatively come and speak to me.  
 
Thank you from the bottom of my heart. 
 

Chris Hope-Jones  
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Laurie  

Secretary’s Report 

 
 

Good evening everyone and welcome to the August club night and the 
annual gardening competition. I hope that the very long, hot spell of 
weather has not stopped you growing all the flowers and produce for 
tonight's competition. Good luck to you all. 
 
I hope everyone who came along to last months run out to the Augustus John at Fording
- bridge had a good night. The food, when it finally arrived, was really good. The poor 
girl in the kitchen did a fantastic job bearing in mind that they had misheard how many 
were coming. They heard 15 but it was more like 50! 
 
Thank you to those of you who brought your cars along to the Holdenhurst Fete. We 
had a lovely display of 17 or 18 vehicles and they were very pleased. The weather, how-
ever, was so hot it was almost unbearable and did reduce the numbers of public who 
came along. 
 
The next big display of Dorset Branch vehicles will be at The Lymington Show. I’m not 
sure how many of you have entered but it’s a show that we always look forward to and 
have always put on a brilliant display of cars. 
 
We are having our annual ‘Garden Party and Garage Open Day’ in aid of Julia's House on 
Sunday 26th August. There will be refreshments and cake available throughout the 
afternoon. Last year we raised over £600 so lets see if we can beat that this year. 
 

  We have been rather busy in our house looking after the  
  latest member of the Dorset MMOC. Baby Lewis was born  
  on Thursday 19th July and weighed in at an impressive  
  9lb 1 (see left for a picture of Lewis with proud Big Sis  
  Louise).  
  As I write this I’m yet to introduce him to the pleasures of 
  the Morris Minor but I hope to have done so by the time  
  you read  this. 
 
  That’s all from me for this month as I’m sure you’ll under 
  stand. Happy Minoring 
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 Precision Clutch 
Components 

Sales: Simon Davis, Shaftesbury Road, 
Henstridge, Templecombe, Somerset, 

Tel: 01963 362484 Fax: 01963 
364146 
E: precisionclutch@aol.com 

SAMPLE PRICES: Rebuilt/
Exchange clutches for Minor 

HOUSE/GARAGE CLEARANCE, VEHICLE RECOVERY 

FAIR PRICE CLEARANCE SERVICES 

FPCS 
COMMERCIAL/HOUSEHOLD WASTE COLLECTIONS 

CONTACT: KARL: 07711 770172 or STEWART:07950 114960 

Or email:infofpcs@aol.com 


